
Bill Number: HB 520 

Robert Bailey, Baltimore County Resident 

Support 

 

Hon. Chair Kumar Barve 

6 Bladen Street, House Room 251 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Mr. Chair, 

    

I am in favor of HB520. I think toll relief at the FSK Bridge would be beneficial, especially for 

those of us who cross the bridge multiple times a day, as well as our spouses. The flat fee would 

provide considerable savings for the citizens who cross frequently. I think most commuters 

would love to see this bill become Law. 

  

Kind Regards, 

Robert Bailey 

 


